
Sighthill, Broomhouse & Parkhead Community Council 
 
Minutes - Thursday 28th September 2008 in Sighthill Community Centre 

 
 
Present: Keith J Bell, Betty Milton, Carol Swan, John Aitken, Gordon Drysdale SfC, Chris 
Robertson (R), Bill Fraser CEP. 
 
Apologies: Donald Wilson 
 
Minutes: P Betty Milton S Carol Swan 
 
Matters Arising: Grass Cuttings being collected. Council don’t do this as a matter of course. Keith 
read out the letter received on 6th August from our email of 19th June outlining the ‘difficulties’ 
regarding gully cleaning and grass cutting.  
 
Police Matters: Another attack has been carried out in an underpass. It was decided to expand the 
October meeting, which had been on general public safety, to a public meeting on the underpasses. 
 
Treasurer’s Report:  
 
Transportation: Bus Cuts, Tesco  
 
Licensing: - Tesco hadn’t applied for its Late Hours Catering Licence so they have to close at 11pm 
until their licence application is determined. Shop at Parkhead was considering opening as a kebab 
shop, but will now open as a gent’s hairdressers. 
 
Planning: - Carol distributed a copy of applications in the area, but there were no objections raised 
at the meeting. 
 
AOCB: Carol attended the public meeting on the closure of Westburn School, which was a well-
attended meeting. 
 
Roads in South West: Gordon outlined his position and his roles and responsibilities. Mrs 
Robertson brought up the subject of pavements in Parkhead. Gordon outlined the inspection and 
prioritisation of road repairs. He will meet with Mrs Robertson on Monday 6th October to see the 
state of the roads for himself.  
 
Future Issues for CC: A number of issues and ideas were discussed and further work and 
investigation will be undertaken.  More details will follow at future meetings. 
 
 
Dates for Future Meetings 
 
Monday 29th September 2-4pm 
Monday 27th October 7-9pm 
Monday 24th November 2-4pm 
Monday 15th December 7-9pm 


